Sean T. Brandenburg

Key West
POLICE DEPARTMENT

Chief of Police

August 11, 2020

Citizen Review Board
PO Box 1946
Key West, FL 33040

Citizen Review Board,

On July 9, 2020, the Key West Police Department received a complaint from Mr. Omar Brown through
the Citizen Review Board. Mr. Brown’s complaint is against former Key West Police Officer Diane
Lipinski. Ms. Lipinski resigned from the Key West Police Department in 2013, therefore, we have no
recourse over her in regards to this complaint. Further, it appears Mr. Brown’s complaint is in reference
to Ms. Lipinski’s testimony during his trial. This matter is a court issue and he should address this with
his legal counsel. At this time there is nothing further the Key West Police Department can do in regards
to this matter.

Respectfully-

N
Lieutenant Jason Castillo
Key West Police Department
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